
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:     Joan Braddock, Dean, CNSM       Carol Lewis, Dean, SNRAS 
             Ron Davis, Dean, CLA       Eric Madsen, Dean, SOEd 
             Doug Goering, Interim Dean, CEM      Pete Pinney, Interim Director, CES 
             Mark Herrmann, Interim Dean, SOM      Denis Wiesenburg, Dean, SFOS 
             Bernice Joseph, Vice Chancellor, CRCD 
 
FROM: Jayne Harvie, Office Manager 
  Governance Office 
 
DATE: December 6, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Undergraduate/Graduate Course Approvals 
 
Attached are hard copies of approval forms for course requests approved by the Curriculum 
Review Committee and the Graduate Academic & Advisory Committee of the Faculty Senate 
and acted on by the Provost's Office.  (The electronic version of this memorandum posted online 
only provides the summary of the undergraduate and graduate course requests listed below.)  
Please share the actions for your school/college with the appropriate departments. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 474-7964.   
 
Summary: 
 
 Undergraduate Courses: 
 SUBMITTED BY COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 
 (Submitted by Asian Studies) 
1. PROGRAM CHANGE:  Minor, Asian Studies - Add HIST 333 and HIST/WMS 414 to 

list of courses; add statement about combining a Japanese Studies major with the Asian 
Studies minor; effective Fall 2008.   

  
 (Alaska Native Language Center) 
4.  NEW COURSE:  ESK 100 - Introduction to Inupiaq Eskimo, 1 credit (1+0); offered Fall 

and Spring; effective Fall 2008 
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8. PROGRAM CHANGE:  M.A., Applied Linguistics - Separate requirements into three 
concentrations:  General Applied Linguistics, Language Documentation, and Second 
Language Acquisition Teacher Education; change credits to 30-36; effective Fall 2008.   

 


